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Newsletter: Weekending 14th July 2017 

 

Bastille Day – La Fête Nationale 

Thank you to Miss Bryant for 

all her hard work to make sure 

all the children and adults 

conversed using as much French as they could 

yesterday. We are aware that the official Bastille 

Day is today but our school diary was already 

packed with the year six dress rehearsal and year 

four are out on a trip today.  

 

Hedgehogs 

I liked doing the French rainbow – I can say 

orange ‘ – Charlotte  

 

Rabbits Things we liked: 

Eating dinner – new foods – Dougie 

Learning the French colours – Isabella  

Hot chocolate! – Poppie  

I enjoyed speaking French all day – Laura  

 

Foxes  

I liked singing French songs in the hall – Dylan 

We had 2 puddings at lunch because in French 

schools they do – Kenny  

 

Owls 

What I really enjoyed the most on French day 

was the croissants with the hot chocolate 

because it was really yummy! – Keiron  

I really enjoyed the dinner especially the 

cucumber and sauce which we had before dinner. 

We had two puddings which was really nice. We 

sang a couple of songs and it was a very good day. 

– Keira  

 

Moles  

French day was very good because I like food and 

we had French food – Toby  

I really enjoyed French day because we got to eat 

French food and sing our French song – Isabelle K 

 

 

Report Target Update  

Last week you should have received this update 

sheet via your child/ren. Please let us know if you 

are yet to see this! This week the year six final 

update will come home along with your child’s SAT 

results. The SAT results for year two parents 

has been sent home today and year one parents 

the phonic assessment result. Next week I will 

share the overall  results via the newsletter now 

that the class parents have received these. 

 

Guitar Lessons 

Would your child like to learn guitar? 

Enrolling now for September, Leaflets are 

available from the school office or contact  

Andy Davis on andydavisguitar@talktalk.net 

or 07973680227 for more info. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 2017 

This summer, libraries everywhere are 

encouraging children to help solve a mystery. 

It’s FREE and it’s FUN!  In all Kent Libraries from 

15th July – 16th September.  
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Summer Fair  

Year six, during our Healthy Body Healthy 

 Mind week, completed some work with 

 Mr & Mrs Ormrod with regards to first aid. This 

information got picked up via a Twitter feed on 

Radio 4. I received a late phone call before the 

weekend inviting some of year six pupils to a radio 

show for that Sunday which would be about 

children and First Aid. A few of year six 

attended the Radio studios in London. Attached is 

the clip of their first Radio 4 show!  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b08wmjpc 

 

School Fair Congratulations 

Thank you to all that attended last Saturday, we 

had glorious weather compared with last years 

thunderstorm! Well done from the school staff, 

governors, parents and pupils to the PTA team for 

all of their hard work before the day, on the day 

and clearing up afterwards! The event was a great 

success raising £1,779. for the children of the 

school. This will go towards workshops and 

equipment next year to support the continued 

development of the school. 

The PTA are holding their  AGM on October 4th 

where you can find out further information about 

their events, past and present, and about future 

plans. At this meeting Georgie Luck, chair of the 

PTA, will be standing down after two years of 

successful fundraising. Thank you to her for the 

time and effort put into this role over those two 

years to ensure the whole team are always looking 

of ways to support the school. All parents are 

invited to the PTA AGM automatically as a parent 

of a pupil at our school. 

 

Athletics at the Julie Rose Stadium 

Congratulations to all the athletes who did 

 so well on Wednesday. Your behaviour was  

 fantastic, you made me very proud. 

 Year 3 and 4 you were the overall winners  

 of your age group following a wonderful effort. A 

huge thank you to all the parents who transported 

and supported the children on the day. 

Mrs v Rensburg. 

 

English Challenge Finals at Invicta School 
Year 5  girls who went to the English challenge finals 
 at Invicta last week. They had a great time  
completing the many challenges. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to be aware of 

 

14th    July           Year 6 Production  

18th  July           1:30pm year 5 parent session 

18th  July           2.30pm year 2 parent session 

18th   July      2.30pm Rec parent session 

19th   July           House reward  

20th  July            2.30pm year 4 parent session 

20th  July            Most Improved Children’s Tea  

20th  July            Open Thursday  

21st   July            Y6 Leavers Assembly 11:00am 
 

The above parent sessions are where the children 

will share their latest achievements, with an 

opportunity for you to have a look at their work 

and chat with your child about their learning. We 

do also have our final Open Thursday on the 20th 

July. 

 

Good Luck to year six tonight in their production 

and thanks to Sutton Valence School for allowing 

us access to their theatre making the show 

‘Mystery at Magpie Manor’ all that more special 

for the children. 

 

 

Tuck Shop  

Next Friday 21st July the PTA will be running an 

end of term tuck shop in the playground after 

school.        

 

It’s FAB Friday!!!   50p Each  
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